

STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION



August 10, 1994

Anthony J. Salvatore, Chief of Police Cromwell Police Department 5 West Street Cromwell, CT 06416

Dear Chief Salvatore:

Subject: Local Noise Control Ordinance

Cromwell, Connecticut

Thank you for your letter of July 20, 1994 requesting approval of Cromwell's recently adopted noise control ordinance.

Based on our review of the ordinance (copy attached) it is my determination that the Cromwell Noise Control Ordinance is in conformity with state noise control standards. Therefore, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 22a-73(c), I approve Cromwell's Noise Control Ordinance as adopted by the Cromwell Board of Selectman on June 8, 1994.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Moore

Deputy Commissioner

REM:smm

attachment